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Tom Young:

Ethics Reform Legislation: The ethics reform legislation is in a priority debate spot on the Senate's calendar 
for when the Senate returns to session on April 5. I am optimistic that independent oversight and income source 
disclosure ethics changes will become law later this session. I support this bill and have voted for it both in the 
Judiciary Committee and on the Senate floor since 2013.

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

